
“The Play That Goes Wrong” Permission Slip 

 

Milton Middle School students have been invited to attend a play at Huntington High School on 

Friday, November 3, 2023. The show is a comedic “whodunit.”  The cost of the trip is $5. 

Students will leave Milton Middle at 8:15 am and return before lunch. Permission slips are due 

Thursday 11/2/23.  Money is nonrefundable if your student decides to not attend.  

 

 

Student’s name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Medical Insurance: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Policy/Group Number: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency Contact Person: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Home Phone: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Work Phone: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Cell Phone: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Alternate Contact Person: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I, being a person authorized by law to give such permission, do hereby give my permission for 

emergency medical treatment to be given to the person who is the named subject of this form.  

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date: _______________________ 


